
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 08, 2021 2:52 PM 
'Michael Thornton' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10649-2021 

RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Michael Thornton, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: seaquark=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <seaquark=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Michael 
Thornton 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 7:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I believe FPL should not be given such high increases when other utilities are able to do with 
less. 

FPL continues to be the only major utility with no absolute carbon emissions reduction goals, 
With the increases FPL demands, why doesn't FPL work to reduce carbon footprint, 
especially sine the state is a prime target for climate change hurricanes which pack a bigger 
punch each year. 

Includes nearly $20 million in industry association dues paid by customers with no 
requirement for FPL to prove how the dues are used to benefit customers. 
Why are consumers paying for association dues? That is a theft of consumer's payments. Can 
I bill FPL for my association dues? Can I bill you for association dues? Stop this needless, 
grotesque giveaway. 

Please consider that in a time of climate change, FPL must commit to a more carbon neutral 
position. They should not have plans to make climate change and the associated damage 
worse. They need to be more responsible. 

Thank you, 
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Michael Thornton 
13360 Golf Pointe Dr 
Port Charlotte FL 33953 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Thornton 
13360 Golf Pointe Dr 
Pt Charlotte FL, 33953-4675  

 

 




